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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

  
Have you ever wept and prayed all through the 
night for the sake of the person you are witnessing 
to? I am asking whether you have shed tears for 
that person more than you would at the death of 
your father or mother, or even your lover. If you 
have not, then you should. You should weep 
bitterly throughout the night. If only you could save 
one life, is there anything you would not spare? 
Money, clothes or a house would not even be an 
issue. Be crazy about loving people. ( 034-
270,19700913) 
  

CSG BOOK 9 HOME CHURCH AND THE 
TRIBAL MESSIAH 

  
  

 
▲ Dear brothers and sisters, The Sunday Family 
Gathering on June 16th will be held from 8:30 to 9:30 
and will take place at CHG.  
  

 
 

  
Pictures from the Frontline - 
Mobilization for June 22nd 
  

 
  

  
Upcoming events: 
  
All Events Surrounding 
the June 22nd Rally - 
Register Below 
  

 
  

Useful Links: 

www.dplife.info 
Create a life you love, the one 
that God always wanted you to 
have 

http://bfm.familyfed.org/ 
Updates on Blessing & Family 
Ministry. 
  
www.heavenlytribe.org 
Resources for Tribal Messiahs 
  

 
  
  

 
  
▣ Tribal Messiahship Card 
  
▣  Membership Form   
  
  
http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc

 
   LV Community Website 
  
Checkout Our New 
FaceBook Page 
  

 



 

 

Click "Read More" to see what's going on with 
mobilization behind the scenes! 
  

 
 

  

A Spirit Led Prayer Breakfast 
  

 
  
Rev. Thomas spoke on peace. He said that we want 
peace on higher and higher levels, but if we want that 
peace, then we need the peace of God starting with 
ME. Pastor Thomas said that Jesus stayed on the cross 
– and it was love held him up there. That love broke... 
  

 
 

  
Another Inspiring Testimony Night 
  

 
  
...members shared inspiring testimonies about the 
churches they visited. The Child couple, visited one 
church’s bible study and ended up getting asked about 
the concept of the Only Begotten Daughter. They said it 
was a challenging... 
  

 
 

  
Youth Group Concludes it's First 
Semester! 
  

 
  
Last Saturday, June 8th, Youth Group held it’s final 
event of the semester! There were 15 middle and high-
schoolers and five staff present. The event was four 

  

KEEP IN TOUCH: 

Phone: (702) 990-0116  
Web: http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc 
Like Our Facebook Page 
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hours long and it included games, a potluck dinner, and 
time to share around a bonfire... 
  

 
 

  

CARP Ends Semester with a 
Bang! 
  

 
  
After months of studying, outreaching, hosting various 
events and activities, CARP Las Vegas had their finale 
with an End of the Semester Family celebration. It was 
filled with many friends... 
  

 
  

 
 

  
The Final Prayer Breakfast! This 
Saturday, June 15th. New 
Location 
  

 



 

 

  
Contact Thanh Le to RSVP: 702-241-8860 
  

 
  
Community BBQ to Introduce Our 
Movement - Saturday Evening 
  
Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
  
We are having a BBQ to introduce our 
movement. It will be this Saturday from 6 to 
8:30 PM at the CHG.  
It is for us to invite our guests to! Rev. Compton 
will give an explanation of our movement, 
Mother Moon, the Blessing, and the upcoming 
Rally.  
There will also be food and musical 
performances by the praise team. Also, there 
will be Spanish translation. It's going to be a 
great time and a great resource for guests! 
RSVP with Robert at 240-354-3271. Please let 
us know who is coming and how many guests 
you will bring.  
We are also looking for volunteers to help with 
preparation. Please contact Robert to support! 
God bless you and see you Saturday! 
  

 
  
Please Attend the Funeral 
of  Beatrice Benson's Sister 
  
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
  
The sister of Beatrice Benson, Eva Lee Stanton 
passed away on June 1st.  
Her funeral is tomorrow (Friday), June 14th at 11 
AM at Second Baptist Church, 500 Madison 
Avenue, Las Vegas, NV.  
If you cannot attend, please keep Ms. Stanton and 
our sister Beatrice in your prayers.  
  

 
  
OUTREACH MEETING 
  
As you know, this is our final week before the 
June 22nd Rally. If you are doing outreach, please 
join our outreach meeting tomorrow (Friday) 
evening at 7PM in the CHG. We need everyone to 
figure out the logisitics of church visitation. We will 
also have time to share testimonies.  
See you there and God Bless! 
  

 
  

 
Join us on Saturday, June 15th from 11 AM to 
4:30 PM to commemorate the anniversary of 
African Americans' emancipation from slavery in 
Texas on June 19th, 1865. 



 

 

The event will take place at  951 West Lake 
Meade Blvd, which is close to the location of the 
prayer breakfast.  
We are also looking for a few volunteers to help 
with the Unity Festival sign-up. 
We hope to see you there! 
  

 
  

 
  

 

 
  
  
 

 

 

  
 

   

 


